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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 22, 2009

TO: Honorable Robert Duncan, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1654 by Anchia (Relating to the appointment of high school deputy registrars in certain 
counties.), Committee Report 2nd House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require each high school principal to designate four people as deputy registrars. The 
four deputies must be either employees of the high school or employees of the school district in which 
the high school is located and who are serving at the high school. The provisions would apply only to 
a public or private high school that is located in a county with a population of 100,000 or more and 
that has five or more employees.

The bill would be effective September 1, 2009.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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